Town of Genesee Plan Commission
7-22-24
6:00 p.m.
Public Hearing Minutes

Plan Commission member Engelking was acting Town Chairman for this meeting. Also present were Plan
Commission members Toole, Christiansen, Turzynski, and Buck, along with Town Board Supervisor Braun.
Also present were administrator/planner Herrmann and Deputy Clerk Workman. Absent was Town
Chairman Leair.

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. Acting Chairman Engelking read the Public Hearing notice
and deferred to Planner Herrmann for review. Planner Herrmann stated the Mr. Cabrera would like a
hobby kennel license for three (3) dogs to be used as personal pets. Mr. Cabrera stated that he has three
dogs, one of which is a Poodle and two of which are Goldendoodles. He states that he has a large
enclosed kennel building for his dogs which is heated and air conditioned. He states that he has lived on
the property since 2017. Mr. Cabrera states that all his dogs have licenses through the Town of Genesee.

Acting Chairman Engelking then asked if any of the Plan Commission members have any questions. Plan
Commission member Turzynski asked if that dogs have always lived outside. Mr. Cabrara stated that in
his home country, all dogs lived outside so this is a compromise between him and his family, having the
dogs live in the enclosed kennel building.

Acting Chairman Engelking then asked if there were any public comments from the floor. No comments
from the public. Acting Chairman Engelking then brought it back to the table and asked if there were
anymore questions. There were none. Acting Chairman Engelking then closed the Public Hearing.

The Public Hearing was closed at 6:07 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Rachel Workman

Deputy Clerk



